
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 

 

As a parent, I oppose this bill because government does not belong in the middle of my health care or 

the health care of my children.  

Government overreach is massive and running wild. There are more important things to be done- like 

fully financially supporting the programs you already have created. You don’t have the funding for this 

and Oregonians should revolt at the mention of more taxes. 

 

Regards,  

April burbank  

52 Crescent Dr 

St. Helens, OR 97051 


